YOUNG

WILLIAM SLOAI\}E HOUSE
356 WEST\(341H STREET
NEW YBRK N. Y.

EARL C, SAMS, CHAIRMAN
PHILIP L. JAMES, TREASURER TELEPHONE
ARTHUR E. HOFFMIRE, EXECUTIVE SECRETARY BRYANT 9-9870

Dear Pastorg’

Our activities program in Sloane House includes a great deal of church
visitation during the next few months, These visitations are meant to be
both educational and spiritually helpful to our young men who will be pros—
pective members of the churches we are to visit. Our usual crowd from Sloane
House will probably number about forty. The group, however, will always
be comprised of different people.  Below is our tentative list of dates of
visitations,
place
Time leaving Sloane iouse Time of arrival at last named
April 9, 2:30 BSt. John's Cathedral and Ste Paul's Methodist Church 7 PaMe
" 16, 2:30 The Roerich Museum and Madison Avenue Baptist Church 5:45P .M.
r. 23, The Zoological Park and Madison Avenue Presbyterian 6 P.M,
W oF St, Patrick's Cathedral and Calvary Baptist Church 33130 P M,
Yay 7, China~town and Marble COollegiate Church 6:00 P .M.
" 14, Riverside Church and St. Nicholas Collegiate Church 6300 P.M,
2k, Gentral Park and lladison Avenue Methodist Church 6: 00 P.ile
Botannical Gardens and Brick Presbyterian Church 6:00 P, M,
liuseum of Natural History and Abyssinian Church 6:00 P .M,
VYan Cortland Park and 18th street Methodist Church 6:00 P M,
6:00 P .M,
6300 P ,li.
6 OO P vlfb

Museum of Natural History and Community Church
toney Island and Christ Church
St., John!s Cathedral and St, Paulls Methodist Church
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This notice is sent to you because your church is involved in our plans, The
chief reason that we are bringing a large group of young men tc your church is
based upon the hope and desire that your church will attract these young men
to youx regular memberships through the Young Peoples! Societye If anyone
from your church desires to make the pre-church visit with us, we would be
glad to have them. We hope through these activities to arouse in our guests
a greater interest in the New York churches, If you have other suggestions
we would certainly be glad to consider them,

Sincerely yom‘s ¢ i
ack H t t ingt on,

1rector of Religious Activities.




